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Benefit concert packs Tucson chapel 
 

CLYDE, Mo.— Italy’s SAT Choir performed for a packed house during a benefit concert for 
the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration’s Tucson, Ariz., community in May (photo be-
low). The 30-member men’s choir hails from Trento, Italy, and performed a variety of religious 
and traditional Italian songs. 

“The chapel was overflowing with 
people,” Tucson Prioress Sister Ramona 
Varela, OSB said. “‘Fabulous and fantastic’ 
were words used to describe the concert. It 
was a wonderful evening.” 

The concert raised more than $8,000, 
and all proceeds  benefit the Tucson Bene-
dictine Sisters’ Preserving Our Heritage 
fund. Currently, the Sisters have raised more 
than $260,000 toward their $1 million-goal. 
For more information, please click on 
www.tucsonmonastery.com/preserve.asp.  
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